
From:                                                       stewart carter  
Sent:                                                         20 August 2024 09:59 
To:                                                            Gatwick Airport 
Subject:                                                   Gatwick Northern Runway 
  

Good Morning 
 
I would like to support the creation of the Gatwick Northern Runway. I feel this would improve the 
efficiency of airport operations creating a better customer experience and a boost to the wider local 
economy. 
 
Regards 
 
Stewart Carter 

 


